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Introduction: 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board’s Multi-year Accessibility Plan describes the 
measures that the Northeastern Catholic District School Board (NCDSB) has taken and the 
measures (aims) that the Board will take during the period of the Multi-year Accessibility Plan to 
identify, remove and prevent barriers to people with disabilities who use the facilities and 
services of the Board, including staff, day students, summer students, volunteers, parents of 
students and other members of the community.   
 
The NCDSB Multi-year Accessibility Plan can be found on our website at 
https://www.ncdsb.on.ca/Accessibility%20Multi-Year%20Plan%20Master%202022.pdf . 

As outlined in the plan and as a component of the AODA compliance requirements, an annual 
status report on the progress of the measures taken to implement the plan is to be prepared at 
the June committee meeting and to be presented to the Board of Trustees no later than at its 
September Meeting. 

Message from Keld Scott, Superintendent of Business and Accessibility 
Planning Committee Chair,  

“We are pleased to be able to present the Accessibility Annual Report for 
2021-2022 to the NCDSB Trustees.  We have made great strides over the 
past year in re-establishing the NCDSB Accessibility aims, objectives and 
direction that will serve as our foundation moving forward.   It is our goal to 

https://www.ncdsb.on.ca/Accessibility%20Multi-Year%20Plan%20Master%202022.pdf


The 2021-2022 school year was a very busy year for the newly reconstituted NCDSB Accessibility 
Planning Committee.   A revised and updated Multi-year Accessibility Plan (2021-2025) was 
drafted and approved by the Accessibility Planning Committee.     

Furthermore, NCDSB completed the Ministry of Seniors and Accessibility 2021 Accessibility 
Compliance Report, submitted it and received notification from the Ministry of Seniors and 
Accessibility that “Your report indicates that your organization is in compliance with Ontario’s 
accessibility law.” 
 
The following actions/items serve to highlight the 2021-2022 NCDSB Accessibility measures 
taken: 
 

 Successfully completed AODA Accessibility Compliance Report. Received approval from 
the Ministry for Seniors and Accessibility on May 10, 2022. 
 

 Creation of new NCDSB Multi-Year Accessibility Plan (2021-2025) 
o Objectives of the NCDSB Multi-Year Accessibility Plan include: 

https://www.ncdsb.on.ca/accessibility.php
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